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Living in Spanglish
Straightforward, often lyrical prose and a sympathetic
yet clear-eyed historical perspective characterize
Wood's first novel following the successful trilogy that
began with The Train to Estelline. This time, she
focuses on four families living on the 900 block of Pine
Street in the East Texas town of Cold Springs in 1944.
As World War II rages in Europe, Grace Gillian, a
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38-year-old high school English teacher with a "wild
Irish streak," is at the center of things on the home
front. Grace's husband, Bucy, has recently abandoned
her, unleashing a torrent of local gossip, and much of
the novel turns on the question of which future Grace
will choose will it be with the bereaved husband of a
recently deceased neighbor, a handsome sergeant
she meets on a train or her own estranged husband?
Equally affecting are the stories of Bobby Moore, an
earnest teenager with poor eyesight who desperately
wants to participate in the war effort, and Bobby's
seemingly mismatched parents, his oh-so-Southern
father, Robert, and his outsider Yankee mother,
Barbara. Passion pops up in unusual places, even as
the war years offer the opportunity for everyone to
finally grow up. As the war drags to an end, the
distant horrors of battle are having a profound effect
on the town, and insanity is in the air, changing lives
irrevocably. Like a good parent, Wood stands back
and lets the sturdy characters of her smalltown novel
discover just what's important. Despite the sadness of
loss and the bitterness of hard-won knowledge, the
novel's conclusion is jubilantly triumphant, as
satisfying as a snapshot of V-E Day. (Apr. 3)Forecast:
Wood's move to Dutton from the smaller U. of North
Texas Press, which published her Estelline trilogy,
should bring added attention and sales to this
increasingly popular author.

Rehabilitation Medicine
The Content Trap
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Buried renaissance of Root, Sullivan, Roebling, W.
Homer, Eakins, Ryder, others. 12 illustrations.

The Train to Estelline
From Jane Roberts Wood comes a quietly riveting
novel revealing the banal faces of evil in a small East
Texas town. In 1946 a young couple is brutally
murdered in Cold Springs. And, now, thirty-four years
later, the rumor is that Jackson Morris, who had been
the only person of interest in the murders, has come
home. Or has he? When the four women of the
Tuesday bridge club hear this rumor, their responses
range from a reckless excitement to a shaky
uneasiness. There's Isabel, compelling and
passionate, who foolishly and inexplicably longs to
see Jackson, her first love, again while the seemingly
innocent Mary Martha prays that the sheriff will put
Jackson's head in a noose. Although the eternally
optimistic Sarah looks to the law to determine
Jackson's fate, the fourth woman, an Irish immigrant
and a misfit in Cold Springs, is guided by the spirit
world, including a cat, in deciding his guilt or
innocence. When a second murder occurs after
Jackson's return, Cold Springs reacts with fear and
paranoia while the women struggle to protect their
friend's reputation and desperately try to find a
murderer. Number 5 in the Evelyn Oppenheimer
Series Praise for Jane Roberts Wood's Fiction: “A
genuine Texas treasure.”—The Dallas Morning News
“Wood handles whatever she touches with delicate
precision, and leaves an impression, not of bitterness
of life, but of the tenderness of the human soul.”—The
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New Mexican Praise for the Lucy Richards Trilogy: “It's
a winner!—A real down-to-earth story that keeps you
spellbound from page to page.”—Liz Carpenter,
former White House press secretary “A truly fine tale
of the indomitable human spirit, told in the honest
voice of a strong young schoolmarm in early day West
Texas.”—Larry L. King, author ofThe Best Little
Whorehouse in Texas “Wood's lively, eccentric
characters leap off the page and will live in the
reader's heart long after the book is closed.”—Jean
Stapleton, actress “Wood has a rare gift for
transcending the ordinary and this heartwarming
continuation of her earlier novels is no exception.
Wood's narration is seamless and she is especially
masterful in creating meaningful
characters.”—Publishers Weekly

Northrop Frye
An ancient evil of unfathomable power plots the
unspeakable--the destruction of the mortal realm and
beyond. Man's only hope lies in Peerless Poe, a hardluck private eye with a taste for booze and a
magnetic attraction to danger. A former member of
the clandestine Order of the Sacred Method, Poe must
forge an uneasy alliance with those who exploited him
against enemy bent on global annihilation. This
unholy threat wears a woman's face and wields dark
energies capable of destroying normal men. But Poe
hasn't been normal in years. The Order saw to that.
Poe is scarred. Poe is transformed. Poe is . . . Method
Man.
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Method Man
`[The client material] stimulated thought and
reflection Clark presented a large number of very
tricky case studies and illustrated all manner of
different and interesting ways of responding to clients
who find it difficult to engage with the process of
counselling. Furthermore, this is done in the
framework of a model of counselling which integrates
humanistic, psychodynamic and cognitive-behavioural
theories in a most interesting and convincing way. In
the end, I learned quite a lot and found myself
pondering the case histories days later' - Counselling,
The Journal of the British Association for Counselling
The understanding of defence mechanisms is vital to
counsellors and psychotherapists, particula

Out of Dallas
Volume 6 brings readers more of the best first-person
accounts of marches, encampments, skirmishes, and
full-blown battles, as seen by participants on both
sides of the conflict. Alongside the experiences of
lower-ranking officers and enlisted men are accounts
from key personalities including General John Gibbon,
General John C. Lee, and seven prominent generals
from both sides offering views on "why the
Confederacy failed." This volume includes 120
illustrations, including 16 previously uncollected maps
of battlefields, troop movements, and fortifications.

Journeys to Adventure: El jaguar curioso
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Gifted Hands
Chess is a cruel game. We all know that feeling when
your position has gone awry and everything seems
hopeless. You feel like resigning. But don’t give up!
This is precisely the moment to switch to swindle
mode. Master the art of provoking errors and you will
be able to turn the tables and escape with a draw – or
sometimes even steal the full point! Swindling is a
skill that can be trained. In this book, David Smerdon
shows how you can use tricks from psychology to
marshal hidden resources and exploit your
opponent’s biases. In a lost position, your best
practical chance often lies not in what the computer
recommends, but in playing your opponent. With an
abundance of eye-popping examples and training
exercises, Smerdon identifies the four best friends of
every chess swindler: your opponent’s impatience,
their hubris, their fear, and their need to stay in
control. You’ll also learn about such cunning swindling
motifs as the Trojan Horse, the Decoy Trap, the
Berserk Attack, and ‘Window-Ledging’. So, come and
join the Swindlers’ Club, become a great escape artist
and dramatically improve your results. In this
instructive and highly entertaining guide, Smerdon
shows you how.

History of Kentucky
Includes Civil War Map and Illustrations Pack – 224
battle plans, campaign maps and detailed analyses of
actions spanning the entire period of hostilities. In
1863 Horace Porter, then a captain, met Ulysses S.
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Grant as Grant commenced the campaign that would
break the Confederate siege at Chattanooga. After a
brief stint in Washington, Porter rejoined Grant, who
was now in command of all Union forces, and served
with him as a staff aide from April 1864 until the end
of the war. He accompanied Grant into battle in the
Wilderness, Cold Harbor, and Petersburg campaigns
and was present at Lee’s surrender at McLean’s
house. Throughout the war he kept extensive notes
that capture Grant’s conversations as well as his own
observations of military life. Porter was at
Appomattox as a brevet brigadier general, and this
work, written from notes taken in the field, is his
eyewitness account of the great struggle between Lee
and Grant that led to the defeat of the Confederacy.
As a close-up observer of Grant in the field, Porter
was also able to draw a finely detailed, fully realized
portrait of this American military hero—his daily acts,
his personal traits and habits, and the motives that
inspired him in important crises rendered in the
language that Grant used at the time. Porter intended
to bring readers into such intimate contact with the
Union commander that they could know him as well
as those who served by his side. He acquits himself
admirably in this undertaking, giving us a moving
human document and a remarkable perspective on a
crucial chapter of American history. We also hear of
Grant’s dealings with Lincoln, of the close relationship
between Sherman and Grant, and of Lee’s noble
bearing at his surrender. This is a stirring account that
brings to life our country’s most memorable conflict.

Campaigning With Grant [Illustrated
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Edition]
Mocha, a cat who lives at an animal clinic, makes
nighttime doctor rounds there and helps the various
animals.

Platform Scale
"Platform Scale explains the design of a family of
emerging digital business models that enables today's
startups to achieve rapid scale: the platform business
model. The many manifestations of the platform
business model - social media, the peer economy,
cryptocurrencies, APIs and developer ecosystems, the
Internet of things, crowdsourcing models, and many
others - are becoming increasingly relevant. Yet, most
new platform ideas fail because the business design
and growth strategies involved in building platforms
are not well understood. Platform scale is a builder's
manual for anyone building a platform business
today. It lays out a structured approach to desinging
and growing a platform business model and
addressess the key factors that lead to the success
and failure of these businesses."--back cover.

Black Firsts
Who's who in Special Libraries
"Professional and personal correspondence of
Northrop Frye, one of the preeminent literary critics of
the last century. The letters reveal Frye's attitudes
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toward scores of topics: the value of James Bond
thrillers, the gap between faith and reason, surre

The Negro and the Nation
This work has been selected by scholars as being
culturally important and is part of the knowledge base
of civilization as we know it. This work is in the public
domain in the United States of America, and possibly
other nations. Within the United States, you may
freely copy and distribute this work, as no entity
(individual or corporate) has a copyright on the body
of the work. Scholars believe, and we concur, that this
work is important enough to be preserved,
reproduced, and made generally available to the
public. To ensure a quality reading experience, this
work has been proofread and republished using a
format that seamlessly blends the original graphical
elements with text in an easy-to-read typeface. We
appreciate your support of the preservation process,
and thank you for being an important part of keeping
this knowledge alive and relevant.

Grace
Every 3rd issue is a quarterly cumulation.

The Power of Latino Leadership
From the New York Times bestselling author of Big
Data, a prediction for how data will revolutionize the
market economy and make cash, banks, and big
companies obsolete In modern history, the story of
Page 9/22

Get Free Roseborough A Novel Evelyn
Oppenheimer Series
capitalism has been a story of firms and financiers.
That's all going to change thanks to the Big Data
revolution. As Viktor Mayer-Schönberger, bestselling
author of Big Data, and Thomas Ramge, who writes
for The Economist, show, data is replacing money as
the driver of market behavior. Big finance and big
companies will be replaced by small groups and
individual actors who make markets instead of
making things: think Uber instead of Ford, or Airbnb
instead of Hyatt. This is the dawn of the era of data
capitalism. Will it be an age of prosperity or of
calamity? This book provides the indispensable
roadmap for securing a better future.

Reinventing Capitalism in the Age of Big
Data
Book Review Index
Springs of Texas
Achievement engenders pride, and the most
significant accomplishments involving people, places,
and events in black history are gathered in Black
Firsts: 4,000 Ground-Breaking and Pioneering Events.

Radio Amateur Callbook 1997
This book presents for the first time, a practical
manual for psychodynamic-interpersonal therapy.
Drawing on forty years of research, teaching and
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practice, its expert authors guide you through the
conversational model’s theory, skills and implications
for practice. Part I sets out the model’s underlying
theory and outlines the evidence for its efficacy with
client groups. Part II guides you through clinical skills
of the model, from foundational to advanced. Part III
offers practical guidance on implementing the
approach within a range of settings, and for
developing effective practice through reflection and
supervision.

Peace Settlements of World War II
Roseborough
“A masterful and thought-provoking book that has
reshaped my understanding of content in the digital
landscape.”—Ariel Emanuel, co-CEO, WME | IMG
Harvard Business School Professor of Strategy Bharat
Anand presents an incisive new approach to digital
transformation that favors fostering connectivity over
focusing exclusively on content. NAMED ONE OF THE
BEST BOOKS OF THE YEAR BY BLOOMBERG
Companies everywhere face two major challenges
today: getting noticed and getting paid. To confront
these obstacles, Bharat Anand examines a range of
businesses around the world, from The New York
Times to The Economist, from Chinese Internet giant
Tencent to Scandinavian digital trailblazer Schibsted,
and from talent management to the future of
education. Drawing on these stories and on the latest
research in economics, strategy, and marketing, this
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refreshingly engaging book reveals important lessons,
smashes celebrated myths, and reorients strategy.
Success for flourishing companies comes not from
making the best content but from recognizing how
content enables customers’ connectivity; it comes not
from protecting the value of content at all costs but
from unearthing related opportunities close by; and it
comes not from mimicking competitors’ best practices
but from seeing choices as part of a connected whole.
Digital change means that everyone today can reach
and interact with others directly: We are all in the
content business. But that comes with risks that
Bharat Anand teaches us how to recognize and
navigate. Filled with conversations with key players
and in-depth dispatches from the front lines of digital
change, The Content Trap is an essential new
playbook for navigating the turbulent waters in which
we find ourselves. Praise for The Content Trap
“Today, to some extent, every company is a media
company, but Anand emphasizes that it’s not just
about the content you create; it’s the connections you
make that matter—the platforms and network
effects.”—Doug McMillon, CEO, Wal-Mart Stores “The
Content Trap is a book filled with stories of
businesses, from music companies to magazine
publishers, that missed connections and could never
escape the narrow views that had brought them past
success. But it is also filled with stories of those who
made strategic choices to strengthen the links
between content and returns in their new master
plans. . . . The book is a call to clear thinking and
reassessing why things are the way they are.”—The
Wall Street Journal
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Mocha
Examines the life and career of the famous
neurosurgeon.

Destination Korea
A landmark insider’s tour of how social media affects
our decision-making and shapes our world in ways
both useful and dangerous, with critical ideas on how
to protect ourselves in the 2020 election and beyond
“The most important book of the year . . . a lively,
engaging masterpiece.”—Erik Brynjolfsson,
bestselling co-author of The Second Machine Age MIT
professor Sinan Aral isn’t only one of the world’s
leading experts on social media—he’s also an
entrepreneur and investor, giving him an unparalleled
360-degree view of the technology’s great promise as
well as its outsize capacity to damage our politics, our
economy, and even our personal health. Drawing on
two decades of his own research and business
experience, Aral goes under the hood of the biggest,
most powerful social networks to tackle the critical
question of just how much social media actually
shapes our choices, for better or worse. Aral shows
how the tech behind social media offers the same set
of behavior-influencing levers to both Russian hackers
and brand marketers—to everyone who hopes to
change the way we think and act—which is why its
consequences affect everything from elections to
business, dating to health. Along the way, he covers a
wide array of topics, including how network effects
fuel Twitter’s and Facebook’s massive growth to the
Page 13/22

Get Free Roseborough A Novel Evelyn
Oppenheimer Series
neuroscience of how social media affects our brains,
the real consequences of fake news, the power of
social ratings, and the impact of social media on our
kids. In mapping out strategies for being more
thoughtful consumers of social media, The Hype
Machine offers the definitive guide to understanding
and harnessing for good the technology that has
redefined our world overnight.

The Hype Machine
Chicano. Cubano. Pachuco. Nuyorican. Puerto Rican.
Boricua. Quisqueya. Tejano. To be Latino in the United
States in the twentieth and twenty-first centuries has
meant to fierce identification with roots, with
forbears, with the language, art and food your people
came here with. America is a patchwork of Hispanic
sensibilities-from Puerto Rican nationalists in New
York to more newly arrived Mexicans in the Rio
Grande valley-that has so far resisted homogenization
while managing to absorb much of the mainstream
culture. Living in Spanglish delves deep into the
individual's response to Latino stereotypes and
suggests that their ability to hold on to their heritage,
while at the same time working to create a culture
that is entirely new, is a key component of America's
future. In this book, Morales pins down a hugely
diverse community-of Dominicans, Mexicans,
Colombians, Cubans, Salvadorans and Puerto
Ricans--that he insists has more common interests to
bring it together than traditions to divide it. He calls
this sensibility Spanglish, one that is inherently
multicultural, and proposes that Spanglish "describes
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a feeling, an attitude that is quintessentially
American. It is a culture with one foot in the medieval
and the other in the next century." In Living in
Spanglish , Ed Morales paints a portrait of America as
it is now, both embracing and unsure how to face an
onslaught of Latino influence. His book is the story of
groups of Hispanic immigrants struggling to move
beyond identity politics into a postmodern melting
pot.

The Complete Chess Swindler
This is the third book in the trilogy about Lucy
Richards Arnolds' life in rural West Texas in the early
20th century.

Sticks and Stones
Presents the history of Jews in Russia, particularly
since 1917, through newspaper articles and excerpts
from contemporary literature and discusses the
position and specific problems of the Jewish people in
Soviet society.

Dance a Little Longer
"At their best, short stories are works of art, of the
imagination, that 'gather up the day and hold it,' just
long enough for us to share the experience, the
imagined moment, with the story teller. And that is
exactly what the 14 stories in Out of Dallas
accomplish."--Texas Books in Review "Most of the
time you'll find me here at the mini-warehouse,
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Pilgrim's Mini-warehouse, owned by Mrs. Etta
Fontenot. Etta is the main reason I write here: I met
her the day after the night my wife, now my ex-wife,
suggested I move out and take my back issues of The
New Yorker, The New Republic, and Show Business
Illustrated (the whole run) among others, including
selected numbers of Sports Illustrated and the New
York Times Magazine with me. She could never
understand why I kept all those shelves of magazines,
cluttering up her closets, she said. We went round
and round about that one."--from Ed Garcia's "Here at
the Mini-Warehouse" Contents: "Here at the MiniWarehouse," Ed Garcia; "Thin Silk Kites," Beverlye
Brown; "Joy," Donna Dysart Gormly; "The Calf Killing,"
Sally Schrup; "At Summer's End," D. H. Murray; "In
Nomine Xerox," N. T. Casillas; "Bologna Sandwiches
and Blackberry Patches," Thelma M. Cruz; "The Blue
Curtains," Pamela Vance; "Correspondence," Chris T.
Shigenaga; "Charlie McLung Goes to Town," Tom
Dodge: "Commodities," Peggy Little; "Moonshot,"
Alma Jean Billingslea-Brown; "Androgynous Zones,"
Kay Calvin Sanford; "Beneath the Jacaranda," Jane
Roberts Wood.

Psychodynamic-Interpersonal Therapy
Intermediate through Early Advanced Students learn
about the sights, lifestyles, and people of the Spanishspeaking world as they read these hair-raising
adventures and page-turning mysteries. 64-80 pages

Notes of Cheer
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Embracing diversity, valuing people, taking action
Over 50 million Latinos live in the United States, and
it’s estimated that by 2050 one in three of the US
population will be Hispanic. What does it take to lead
such a varied and vibrant people who hail from
twenty-two different countries and are a blend of
different races? And what can leaders of all cultures
and ethnicities learn from how Latinos lead? Juana
Bordas takes us on a journey to the very heart and
soul of Latino leadership. She offers ten principles
that richly illustrate the inclusive, people-oriented,
socially responsible, and life-affirming way Latinos
have led their communities. Bordas includes the
voices and experiences of other distinguished Latino
leaders and vivid dichos (traditional sayings) that
illustrate positive aspects of the Latino culture. This
unprecedented book illustrates powerful and
distinctive lessons that will inform leaders of every
background. “America grows more diverse by the
day. Leaders want to understand and motivate those
they lead but may feel intimidated by the complex
history and culture of Latinos in America. Juana
Bordas has written a handbook for making sense of it
all. The Power of Latino Leadership helps the reader
decode the coming America and the changing
workforce.” —Ray Suarez, Senior Correspondent, PBS
News Hour, and former host, Talk of the Nation, NPR
“Bordas has mentored generations of young Hispanics
throughout her distinguished career. [Here] she
presents a compelling case for how the strengths
Hispanics bring to the tablecan infuse new life into
leadership development for all of our country’s
current and future leaders.” —Janet Murguía,
President, National Council of La Raza “Juana Bordas
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provides timely insight into Latino contributions to our
nation’s future and why their influence will continue
to increase.” —Arturo Vargas, Executive Director,
National Association of Latino Elected and Appointed
Officials “To develop a deeper appreciation for the
countless contributions the Latino community is
making to America’s multicultural leadership journey,
read this book!” —Ken Blanchard, coauthor of The
One Minute Manager and Great Leaders Grow

Out the Summerhill Road
Scholarly debate about one of the most influential
books ever written about the American South

The Mind of the South
Recently widowed and struggling to find her fourteenyear-old runaway daughter, ice cream clerk Mary Lou
signs up for a single-parenting class and soon finds
the entire group enmeshed in her search.

Hispanic New York
This text explores the natural history of Texas and
more than 2900 springs in 183 Texas counties. It also
includes an in-depth discussion of the general
characteristics of springs - their physical and
prehistoric settings, their historical significance, and
their associated flora and fauna.

The Russian Jewry Reader
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This eagerly awaited CD-ROM offers over 1.3 million
amateur radio and shortwave users unmatched
access to fellow listeners through quick and easy
browsing. Features include Windows/DOS platform;
data display by call sign, name, city, license class;
sound output in Morse code for blind and other users;
club listings; QSL managers; and much more.

Three Minutes in Poland
Destination Korea is an eye witness account of the
daily life of servicemen in the Korean War. It consists
of letters written by a First Lieutenant in the U.S.
Army to his wife while he was stationed in Okinawa
and Korea during the Korean War. Through a
collaborative effort between the author of the letters,
Dana Abbot Curtis, and his granddaughter, Jennifer R.
Willand Dillard, they give an accurate account of the
life of an infantryman and combat engineer ordered
to fight in Korea.

The Brown Decades
Over the past few decades, a wave of immigration
has turned New York into a microcosm of the
Americas and enhanced its role as the crossroads of
the English- and Spanish-speaking worlds. Yet far
from being an alien group within a "mainstream" and
supposedly pure "Anglo" America, people referred to
as Hispanics or Latinos have been part and parcel of
New York since the beginning of the city's history.
They represent what Walt Whitman once celebrated
as "the Spanish element of our nationality." Hispanic
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New York is the first anthology to offer a
comprehensive view of this multifaceted heritage.
Combining familiar materials with other selections
that are either out of print or not easily accessible,
Claudio Iván Remeseira makes a compelling case for
New York as a paradigm of the country's
Latinoization. His anthology mixes primary sources
with scholarly and journalistic essays on history,
demography, racial and ethnic studies, music, art
history, literature, linguistics, and religion, and the
authors range from historical figures, such as José
Martí, Bernardo Vega, or Whitman himself, to
contemporary writers, such as Paul Berman, Ed
Morales, Virginia Sánchez Korrol, Roberto Suro, and
Ana Celia Zentella. This unique volume treats the
reader to both the New York and the American
experience, as reflected and transformed by its
Hispanic and Latino components.

Defense Mechanisms in the Counseling
Process
Traces the author's research and work to find the
survivors of Nasielsk, Poland after finding a film made
by his grandfather just before the town was destroyed
by the Nazis.

Battles and Leaders of the Civil War
A Place Called Sweet Shrub
It is 1915 in the sleepy hamlet of Sweet Shrub. Lucy
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Richards has a full and busy life. Then Lucy finds out
that the town hides tensions and unrest that will
result in tragedy.
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